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LICENSING

Best Bar None

We are about to start the third year of our Best Bar None accreditation awards in December.  This is a national accreditation scheme designed to raise the standards of management in pubs, clubs and bars.  Trained assessors from the Council’s Licensing and Environmental Protection sections, Police and Fire Service will examine the systems and procedures premises have in place and score them accordingly.  The top three in each category will be invited to give a presentation before an independent judging panel and the winners will be announced at an award ceremony in May 2010.

TULLIE HOUSE

Tullie House awarded a further grant from the DCMS/Wolfson Museums and Galleries Improvement Fund

The grant is for £35,000 and will enable the museum to create a much improved and more accessible display of its important collection of works by Pre-Raphaelite artists.

This will be in Old Tullie House.  The Friends of Tullie House are contributing to the project. Under a previous award from the Wolfson fund Tullie House has completed re-display of the internationally important Amati violin (1566) including an ‘audio tour’ with commentary and sound recording of the instrument.  

Film Season: The Monday Alternative

Films for September included-‘Defiance’, ‘Frost/Nixon’ & ‘The Class’. All screenings were very well attended, a testament to the growing popularity of Tullie House Monday Alternative.
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